The current statement for readmission is as follows:

Students who have previously attended QCC and have not attended the College
for two consecutive semesters, either due to withdrawal or academic failure,
must apply to be readmitted. Students must submit a new application.

Upon academic failure, or withdrawing from a health or high demand program,
students are required to meet with ther Program Coordinator to establish
guidelines for readmission. Students will be considered only once for
readmission to all health programs. Specific steps for readmission can be
obtained in the QCC Admissions Office or from the appropriate academic
department.

For example, if a student was accepted into CJ FA19 and did not enroll FA19 or SP20 they would
lose their major. If in FA20 they decided they want to enroll in CJ they would fill out an
abbreviated form and they could be accepted into CJ for the catalog year 2020This policy
doesn’t currently apply to healthcare or “highly competitive” programs.

This policy is found in QCC’s academic catalog, page 15:
https://www.gcc.edu/catalog

Governance Process: This updated policy was approved by the Learning Council on March 9,
2021 and the Governance Steering Committee voted to recommend approval on March 9,
2021. The All College Forum voted on Tuesday, April 6, 2021 to recommend approval of this
change to the Trustees at the April 14, 2021 regular meeting.

Approved by the BOT —4/14/21
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